
 

   
 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child 
___________________________________ 
has been offered the opportunity to be part 
of an exciting new programme in school 
called ‘Worship Warriors’. They will be 
trained by a professional from the Charity ‘In 
Another Place’ to bring stories alive and lead 
Assemblies and Collective Worship 
throughout the school. 
 
The training will take place after school on 
Monday for five weeks, beginning this 
Monday, 15th January. A member of our staff 
will also be present for the sessions which 
will run from 3.30pm until 4.30pm.  
  
The training will be funded by school and will 
be free of charge for you. For more 
information please visit the website 
www.inanotherplace.com 
 
We feel that your child has the necessary 
qualities and skills to really benefit from this 
programme which will further develop their 
confidence and self-esteem.  
 
If you would like them to take part please 
complete the slip below and return it to 
school by Monday, 15th January. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Melling  
RE Leader 
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Newsletter Spring 1 Week 2 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We’ve enjoyed another busy week, so just wanted to update you on a few things.  

Ofsted Inspection 

As you are aware Ofsted came to school on Tuesday and Wednesday of this week. We were informed on 
Monday and they were in the next day, this is how it works, little notice. But we were ready and eager to 
share our wonderful children and school with them. Thank you to parents/carers for speaking to the HMI 
Rachel Goodwin when she went out at the start of Tuesday and for completing questionnaires; all 
feedback is important. Thank you to our staff who, as always work so hard. Lastly, our children were 
centre stage and stole the show as they should. The children were brilliant and made an impression and 
did us all proud. 
 
We will be sent the report in 2-3 weeks and will share with you as soon as we receive it. 
 
School-Led Tutoring  

In last week’s newsletter I mentioned we will be starting extra tutoring sessions again. We will send a 

letter out next week with more details around this to those who it may affect. Due to the Ofsted visit, the 

letters and planning of this was stopped. We will continue to organise this next week and inform you as 

soon as arranged, because we are keen to start. 

After school clubs 

Some After School clubs start next week, Multi sports for KS1 and Bench ball for KS2 – All KS2 places have 

been allocated. 

Prefects 

Congratulations and well done to our new Prefects:  

Daisy Taylor 

Jada Birchall 

Jerome Rex and 

Charlie Thorpe 

They are fantastic role models for all our St Joseph’s children. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Miss Daley 
Headteacher 

http://www.inanotherplace.com/

